
 

Friday 6th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to you on this occasion to inform you that due to a number of staff members from Holy Trinity                                           
having been told by the NHS app that they need to isolate, we are having to make alternative                                   
arrangements for your child's class. 
 
I must stress at this point that ​no members of staff have tested positive or have COVID-19 symptoms                                   
however following guidance they must remain at home.   
 
From Monday 9th November we will only be able to provide onsite learning for children in Year 4 from                                     
08:45 - 13:00. During this time children will have their English and Mathematics lessons. Miss Mison will                                 
be on the screen in the classroom teaching live lessons whilst there will be school staff in the classroom to                                       
support the children in their learning. Prior to going home they will have their school lunch in the hall as                                       
normal. 
 
The children will need to be collected from school (the same gate as normal) at 13:00 unless you are                                     
contacted by us to say otherwise. Please go to the school website to fill in our online form to indicate if                                         
you are a key worker and will therefore need some additional provision. 
 
Once children are at home they will be able to access further learning via Google Classroom, please let us                                     
know if you require support for any of this. 
 
Finally I want to reassure you that we continue to do everything we can to reduce the risk to your children's                                         
health and wellbeing.  Should anything change we will inform you immediately. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Catherine Thomas 
Interim Headteacher  

 


